
Dear Legislatures, 
 
My name is Stephanie Ayhan. I am writing to ask you to please oppose SB 761. Online petitions are  a 
great tool for Oregonians to help pass important bills. It is because of online petitions that legislators 
were able to pass 2 bills which help dyslexic students in schools.  I hope that this privilege and great tool 
will not be taken away.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Stephanie Ayhan 
 


